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15th March 2019. 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception:  Molly for her attitude to learning and contribution to sharing ideas in class with 
other children.  
Y1: Viktoria for pleasing progress in writing independently. 
Y2: Jacob for trying hard to include adjectives in his extended writing. 
Y3: Kaiden for excellent progress in his swimming lessons. 
Y4: Luca for always working hard and sets an excellent example to the rest of the class. 
Y5: Millie for showing great determination to improve in all subjects, 
Y6: Gianna for excellent effort in all subjects and a fantastic presentation. 
 
 
Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 
13th March 2019 
 
Y1: Poppy and Kyle 
Y2: Oliver and Jenson 
Y3: Faith and Shay 
Y5: Lily-Mae and Tyree  
Y6: Evie, Morgan and Emily  
 
 

Y4 Class Liturgy for parents: the parents and carers of children in Y4 
are invited to join the children in the Sunshine Room at 2.50pm on 
Monday 18th March for a class liturgy. 
 
 

 
Reception Class Assembly: will take place on Friday 29th March at 
9.10am. All parents and carers welcome.  
 
Science Week: all classes enjoyed their science activities this week. A big thank you to 
Bishop Milner Catholic College for inviting Y6 to visit the temporary planetarium and for 
letting us use their minibus for transport. Y6 had a fantastic time! 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.rcsedgley.com/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://stjosephscatholicprimaryschool.com/event/y2-class-liturgy/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwi84NXLgoThAhUMSRUIHRLJCgcQwW4IGjAC&usg=AOvVaw3SMf5q81_p4geOLFSKRg9E
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.bereregis.dorset.sch.uk/event/tyneham-class-assembly/class-assembly/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjJudLmgoThAhWC1eAKHYfOCRgQwW4ILjAM&usg=AOvVaw3OPsZddNlWltn2AI6IOckl
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PSHE Theatre Workshop: PSHE (Personal, Social, Health 
Education) is an important part of the school curriculum where 
children learn about ‘relationships’.  
 
Loudmouth Theatre will be in school next week to deliver a 
performance and follow-up workshops for Y5 and Y6. 
 

 
Naming Uniform: due to the severe weather conditions on arriving into 
school on Tuesday, we placed lots of the children’s clothing on the school 
radiators to dry out.  This really highlighted the fact that a lot of children’s 
clothes are not named. We still have one issue of two identical coats that have 
been mixed up – neither of them are named!  
Please put your child’s name on all items of clothing and check it’s still there after 
washing. 
 
 

Every Friday until Easter will be Funday Friday, with each week having a 
different theme.  
 
 

A donation of £1 per child for each day would be appreciated towards the stated charity. 
Information on the charities can be found on the school website. 
 
Friday 15th March - thank you to all the food donated to the Food Bank. If you sent in 
money that will also be passed on to the Food Bank. 
 
Friday 22nd March - wear your pyjamas or onesie, proceeds to CAFOD 
Friday 29th March - wear odd shoes, proceeds to Father Hudson’s Society. 

Friday 5th April - wear MAD hair, proceeds for Mary’s Meals. 

Thursday 11th April - dress as “Bright as you like” and wear your Easter Bonnet – any 
money donated this week will go to School Fund. 

 
 

Tuesday 9th April 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 from 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 from 6.45pm – 8pm. 
 

Tickets are now on sale in school at £2 per child. For younger children, please put payment 
in a purse/wallet or named envelope – please do not give to money to staff on the doors in a 
morning.  
 
Easter Raffle:  we will once again be holding an Easter raffle, so if you have anything 
suitable as a prize it would be greatly appreciated. Tickets will go on sale from Monday 25th 
March. 
 
School menu: next week is Week 1 
 
Have a good week, 
 
S. M. Mason. 
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